
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 18th October 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

This year we are running a Bake off / Cake sale on the Friday 15th November to raise as 

much money as we can for this amazing charity.  

We are asking the children and adults to make a cake or cupcakes. These cakes will be 

judged and prizes given for the best in show. Categories will be ‘Children’ and ‘Adults’. This 

will be done purely by looking at them, they will not be tasting them, as we will be selling 

them after school in the hall. 

The School Council also thought that we might hold a ‘Pyjama Day’ on the same day. 

Children are to come into school in their pyjamas and school shoes. No nighties, onesies 

and no short pyjamas.  This is definitely not a non-school uniform day, so if your child 

does not want to wear pyjamas then they must come into school in school uniform.  For 

children coming into school in pyjamas we will be asking that you make a small donation to 

Children in Need. 

We also thought we might have a line of coins around the corridor, anyone with ANY spare 

coins might add them to the line by Mrs McNeil’s desk and we will see how far we can make 

the line grow. Classes will then take part in a ‘free guess’ as to how far the line will grow with 

a class prize for the winners. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr L Taylor 

 


